Brittany Olivier

From:

Monday, December 25, 2023 11:14 AM

JAN 03 2024

Sent: To:

Alex Singbush

RECEIVED

Subject:

Files:# 751-6/23-18

PLANNING SERVICES

You don't often get email from

Learn why this is important

Good morning

I would like to know where the access to these additional dwelling units will be provided "prior to construction of a public road connection to Maurice Street or Tuscany Trail".

Will it be by an extension of Billiards Way past the residences numbered 273 and 269?

Thank you.

Robert South 250 Billiards Way Unit 10

Sudbury ON

Canada P3E 0E9